
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 9/10/2021 3:05 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

09/10/2021 

MISS BRONTE Smoothy 
ST 
NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

How are you allowing this to happen? Why is protecting the beach and environment less important than 
some houses? Houses are replaceable, the envronment isn't. Not too mention if  it changes and destroys 
narrabeen beach, good bye surf and the money the tourism brings. 

2021/713926


